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   Bulletin – Week 6 of Term 2, May 21st 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 

                 Return to School Dates :                                                      

Week 7 Monday, May 25 Pupil Free Day Tuesday, May 26 Preps – Year 2 Return                        

Week 9 Monday, June 8 Queen’s Birthday Tuesday, June 9 Year 3- 6 Return                      

Home Learning continues through weeks 7 & 8 for Year 3-6 students. 

                                                          Return to School Conditions                                                                                                                                                               

*Revised Car Park Arrangements                                                                                                                    

Morning Drop Off - Kiss & Drop  Front of School ( this will be clear for you to drop off only ) 

Afternoon Pick Ups – Front of School & Church Car Park 

*Adult Access – Minimise Contact with Staff          

 Enter School Only If You Need To                   Enter School Only If You Need To            

*Keep children at home if they have coughs, colds or any flu like symptons  

   Live Life to the Fullest In Christ  
 

 
                 Paul Arnel 

     Principal       
  0419 303562 
 
 
 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 

                             Dates To Remember                                                 
Monday, May 25 Pupil Free Day                              
Tuesday May 26           Prep – Year 2 return 
   National Sorry Day 
Monday June 8 Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
Tuesday June 9 Year 3-6 return  
Friday June 26  Last day of Term 2 
  

       2021 Prep Enrolments Are Now Open  
Incredibly, it’s time to start preparations for 2021.                                     
For current families, enrolment forms are available 

at the office.  
Tours and open days will run at a later date to be 

advised. 
  
 
 

                                                           
  

Drink Bottles Only – Drink Fountains Out Of Use 

Same rules apply for weeks 7 & 8 re on-site student attendance 

for Yr 3-6 children. Parents/Carers must be Working & Care 

cannot be provided. Be patient, these are our rules, please 

don’t send kids along because you have had enough. 

 

      LOOK AFTER OUR STAFF  
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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at any 

time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 29th May & 12th June.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

CSEF 

If your circumstances have changed, and you now have a health care card and are eligible for the Camps, Sports & 

Excursion Fund (CSEF) please see the office for a CSEF Application form by the 15th June. Eligibility requirements & 

explanations are listed on the back of the form.   

  

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

  
 
 
Thank you to all those students who have shared their artwork with me, I have loved seeing all the creative 

and imaginative art. Please, if you haven’t been able to have a go at the art tasks, you are still able to. There 

is no time limit for them! 

I am in the process of getting a Virtual Art Gallery up and running – with ray & Mr Booth’s help, to 

showcase the art work shared during our home learning time!! 

If you have completed art I would love to seen them. Please bring your art to school, so that I can hang onto 

them for the Numurkah Show, Mary MacKillop Exhibition and also to display at school.  

Mrs Lawless 

 

Week 5 Artist of the week 

Foundation- Caylee Rawson-“CUPCAKE”  

Juniors –Emily Osborne- “ Matisse inspired Collage”  

Middles - Jessica Osborne- “Michael Craig Martin Inspired Still 

Life Drawing of everyday objects.” 

Seniors- Demii McKellar- “Exquisite Corpse Drawing”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ART 

Office News 
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Foundation Dylan Said 

For the enthusiasm he shows when 

completing taske. 

Juniors    Jasmine Farrant 

For completing all her learning tasks and 

taking pride in her work. 

Middles Phoebe Razga 

For her commitment and engagement week 

in week out and week out, always giving 

100% to your remote learning. 

 

 

Seniors    Rebecca Retallick  

For consistently putting in her best effort 

with all her home learning tasks. Well 

Done! 

Specialist Award Carmen Cole  

For her fantastic piece of art. Your 

“Celebration Cake” is amazing. Great 

drawing. 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to the following students who have celebrating their birthday in the past week: 

May  

Jorja Sprunt turned 9 on the 18th  

Kate Dyson Turned 9 on the 20th 

 

 

 

Living and learning at home.  

Learning from home instead of being at school has been 

different. 

There have been plenty of positives and negatives, but 

overall it’s not too bad. 

Some positives to home learning have been that if I am 

having a bad pain day I can still do my work in my own 

time. I can also eat whatever I want and whenever I 

want. If I want a lemon at 9am I can have one! 

In my breaks, I get to play with our new adorable puppy Rusty. 

Another positive is if I work hard I can finish my work early and have time to play. 

The negatives have been that my mum is my teacher and principal. She is even tougher than Mr A. I have to 

deal with my brothers! I don’t like how I don’t get to see my friends or play with them.  

Missing my friends makes me miss school. 

By Sienna Bosse  

  

 

Living & Learning at School & Home  

Student of  the Week 

Birthdays 
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